
Russian Academy of Sciences (RAS) 
Vavilov Institute of General Genetics RAS (VIGG) 
Scientific Council for Genetics and Breeding RAS 

Vavilov Society of Geneticists and Breeders 
Department of Genetics, Faculty of Biology, Lomonosov Moscow State University (MSU) 

Scientific Training Center of VIGG and Department of Genetics of Faculty of Biology MSU 
S.N. Skadovsky Zvenigorod Biological Station MSU 

 
3rd Information Letter 

 
Dear colleagues and participants of the conference, 

 
We would like to inform you that we have completed the evaluation of the abstracts submitted for 
participation in the International Scientific Conference "Population Genetics: Progress and Prospects" 
dedicated to the 80th anniversary of the outstanding population geneticist Academician Yuri P. 
Altukhov (1936-2006), former Director of the N. I. Vavilov Institute of General Genetics (IGG) of 
Russian Academy of Sciences from 1992 to 2006, and the 45th anniversary of the founding of the 
Laboratory of Population Genetics of the IGG. 

 
We would like to remind you that the conference will be held on the premises of the S. N. Scadovsky 
Zvenigorod Biological Station (ZBS) of the Biological Faculty of M. V. Lomonosov Moscow State 
University (http://zbs.bio.msu.ru) April 17-21, 2017. 
 
Please, provide the Organizing Committee with the following information by e-mail by March 20, 
2017: 
 
1. Confirmation of personal participation (preferably as soon as possible). 
2. The need for an official invitation. 
3. The date and time of the planned arrival and departure (if known). Please, note that presentations are 
scheduled for all five days of the conference, so it is better to plan the arrival and departure on April 16 
and 22, respectively. 
4. Let us know if you are interested in the Moscow-ZBS transfer by bus on Sunday, April 16 
(approximately at 15.30 from Metro Station “Kuntsevskaya”). 
5. Let us also know if you are interested in the excursions to Zvenigorod and the Savvino-
Storozhevsky Monastery on April 19, 2017. 
 
Receiving this letter means that your abstract has been preliminary accepted for the conference 
program. Your presentation will be included in the final program after the confirmation of the 
participation in the conference. The program will be finalized on March 20, 2017. 
 
The conference has received the grant of the Russian Foundation for Basic Research, so the conference 
abstract book will be published both in electronic and printed versions. 
 
Please, take into consideration that for reasons beyond our control, the cost of lodging at the ZBS has 
slightly increased and is now 550 rubles per day. The cost of three meals a day with coffee breaks 
remained the same - 600 rubles per day. 
 
We will be glad to see you at the conference and are ready to answer your questions. 
 
With all respect, 
Organizing Committee. 
-------------------------------------------------- -------------------------------------------------- ----- 



Contact information: 
+7 (916) 574-5580 (Dmitry V. Politov, DSc, Head of Laboratory of Population Genetics, VIGG),  
+7 (916) 363-5154 (Elena A. Mudrik, PhD, Senior Research Scientist of Laboratory of Population 
Genetics, VIGG) 
E-mail:  confpopgen2017@gmail.com,  
www: www.vigg.ru, http://confpopgen.ru 
 


